Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2009 1:44 PM

To: ‘john.hampp@fpl.com’

Subject: Air Permit fee for West County Energy Center PSD Modification
John,

As we discussed, FDEP will require payment of the $250 application fee before processing the request to modify the
West County Energy Center’s PSD permit (0990646-001-AC/PSD-FL-354). The permit processing fee exemptions are only
available for facilities that hold a current Title V Operation Permit.

Please remit the check for $250.00 payable to the Florida Department of Environmental Protection to the address
below: o

Elizabeth Walker

Bureau of Air Regulation

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 5500
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Elizabeth Walker

Bureau of Air Regulation

Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
(850)921-9505



